How to Stage your Show Entries

On Saturday, 18th February, the Pillaton Gardening Club put on a very helpful display of ideas for the forthcoming Spring Flower Show on the 18th March.

Sue had done some delightful arrangements for the floral art categories, showing a basket of spring flowers, mixed foliage and a tiny egg cup with heathers.

Ian had set up a vegetable display showing which leeks and potatoes would be acceptable and why – all yummy to eat but either wonky or damaged.

Carole talked about the display vases for daffodils and single sprigs of flowers showing the use of mosses for packing and discussing which specimens would be acceptable. My worry would be that the camellia I brought in would have dropped its flower head by the time it came to judging. Carole also served tea and biscuits and it was lovely to meet up and chat with those who came along.

This was Linda's last meeting as secretary and treasurer and she was busy handing over to Tracy, Lew and me, setting out the running of the club. We wish her well in her new adventure and thank her profusely for the work she has done that it now takes 3 people to do.

Chrissie